

ANNUAL PAROCHIAL CHURCH MEETING 13 OCTOBER 2020

Agenda Item 1 Report on the Electoral Roll

There are currently 146 names on the Electoral Roll. This is an increase of 16 names on 2019, when a completely new Roll had to be prepared. Since the APCM in April 2019, 19 names have been added to the Electoral Roll and 3 names have been removed. In each case the removal of the name was, unfortunately, due to the death of the person.

Lynne Yuille Electoral Roll Officer October 2020

Agenda Item 3

Report on the Fabric, Goods and Ornaments of the Church

The Church Building, Church Hall, Churchyard No. 4 and the Garden of Remembrance continue to be well maintained, thanks to the attention by the Estates Committee. Churchyards Nos. 1, 2 and 3 are maintained by the Borough Council.

All moveable items held within the Church, including silverware and vestments have been checked and are as per the filed inventory.

The annual Health & Safety and Fire Risk Assessments for the Church and Churchyard No. 4 are currently in abeyance due to the COVID-19 restrictions.

These will be completed as soon as circumstances permit. In the meantime no problems are foreseen. The Assessments were completed for the Church Hall early in March.

Valerie Wood Churchwarden October 2020

Agenda Item 4

Report on the Electoral Roll

This year the Deanery Synod has discussed the following:

- Epsom & Ewell Food Bank Speaker Jonathan Lees
- Funeral Services, arrangements in a Parish and at Crematoriums Speaker Rev Russell Dewhurst
- An introduction to the new Archdeacon, the scope of his work and plans to visit and support each parish.

Speaker Venerable Martin Beardmore

The Synod also provided updates of news, appointments and vacancies within the Deanery. If you would like more information on any of these topics please contact me or one of the Deanery reps.

Wendy Paxman
Deanery Synod Representative
October 2020

.